
TE C 
. . THE ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT COMPANY LLC 

October 24, 2005 

Ms. Victoria Stovall 
Environmental Program Associate 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2300 North Martin Luther King Drive 
Milwaukee, WI 53212 

Re: 6633-6639 West National Avenue I 1609-1623R South 66th Street 
Parcel 705 BRRTS #02-41-544080 

Dear Ms. Stovall: 

Pursuant to our recent telephone conversation concerning the above referenced site, The ENVIRONMENTAL 
MANAGEMENT COMPANY LLC (TEMCO) originally reported soil and groundwater contamination at the 
above referenced site to the Wisconsin Department ofNatural Resources (WDNR) in the Fall of2002 in the 
form of a Phase II Environmental Site Assessment (ESA) submitted with an application for Land Recycling 
Loan Program (LRLP) financing for site investigation and remediation. TEMCO may not have submitted 
a discharge notification form to you at that time. 

Subsequently, TEMCO completed a Site Investigation and Remedial Action Plan for the site. The SI/RAP 
report was submitted to your attention on September 14, 2005. You subsequently issued a letter to the City 
of West Allis on September 26, 2005, instructing the City to retain an environmental consultant to conduct 
an environmental investigation of the site. The site investigation has been completed and is the subject of 
the report submitted to you on September 14, 2005. 

TEMCO understands that WDNR responsibility for this site has been assigned to Mr. Andrew Boettcher. 
Please contact me if farther information is needed. Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

"iJ~EMENT COMPANY LLC 

ey L. Hosler 
Principal 
Senior Hydro geologist 

cc: Mr. John F. Stibal - City of West Allis 
Mr. Patrick Schloss - City of West Allis 
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